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As February 

begins the bizarre 

mixture of snow 

and ice continues 

to accumulate on 

our playground. The children are enjoying 

playing outsider during recess periods when the 

temperature is above -20 degrees Celsius. 

Research shows that students who receive fresh 

air perform better in school than those who do 

not. It is imperative that your child dress 

properly for winter weather.  Snow pants, hats 

and mittens are a necessity; please ensure your 

child comes to school each day prepared to play 

outside.   

French Immersion 

Registration for Grade 2, Grade 3 and Grade 6 

French Immersion Programs for the 2018-2019 

school year has come to an end.  If you missed 

this important deadline please contact ASD-W 

district office and someone will help you with 

the registration process.  

Information packages were sent home in 

November. If you have additional questions 

please feel free to contact a member of the 

administration at 453-5434.   

MAD SCIENCE 

The MAD SCIENCE 

program is currently being 

offered at Liverpool Street 

School.  This after school 

program takes place for six 

consecutive weeks beginning on Wednesday, 

January 31st.  Students participating in the 

program will be working in Mr. Burrell’s 

classroom.  

ART CLUB 

Liverpool Street School 

will be offering Art 

Classes for 

students in grades 

3-5 from Estey 

Creations.  The program is 10 sessions long on 

Mondays or Tuesdays beginning March 12th or 

13th. Classes will be held after school until 4:45 

pm. If you are interested in registering your son 

or daughter please contact Jennifer at 474-2430 

or e-mail at Jennifer@esteycreations.com   

Candy-grams 

The Home & School will be selling candy-grams 

throughout the next two weeks.  Anyone 

wanting to purchase a candy-gram for someone 

can fill out a form and send it back to school.  

The cost of each candy-gram is $1.  If your son 

or daughter would like to purchase additional 

candy-grams more forms 

will be available at the 

office or with your 

child’s homeroom 

teacher. Money 

collected from this 

fundraiser will be used to support the 

grade five year-end trip and promotion 

ceremony.   
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Winter Carnival 

The Liverpool Street 

School Winter Carnival 

Committee is currently 

planning events for our 

annual winter carnival.  

Events will occur from 

Wednesday, February 

28th until Friday, March 

2nd.   Students are encouraged to dress warmly 

and for outside play as many activities are 

planned for outdoor fun.  A complete schedule 

of events will be sent home as the date gets 

closer.   

Pink Shirt Day 

Pink Shirt Day is Wednesday, February 28th.  

Liverpool Street School staff and students are 

encouraged to wear pink on this date in support 

of this year’s theme Kindness Begins with ME!  

T-shirts can be purchased through the Boys & 

Girls Club.  Special order forms went home last 

week.  If you did not receive one and would like 

to order a t-shirt for your son or daughter 

please contact your child’s teacher and a new 

order form will be sent home.   

Home & School/PSSC Meetings 

Our next Home & School meeting is scheduled 

for Monday, February 12th at 5:30 pm.  New 

members are always welcome to attend. Hope 

to see you there!  The Parent School Support 

Committee will meet immediately after the 

Home & School meeting at 6:15 pm.   

Recess & Noon Hour Groups 

We have a number of groups taking place 

during our play periods throughout the winter 

months.  These groups are:  

Mondays – Quiet Room  

Tuesdays – Hackmatack Book Club  

Wednesday afternoons – Alladin Rehearsals 

Thursdays – Lego Club  

Friday – Skipping Club  

100th Day of School 

Day 100 will be celebrated on Wednesday, 

February 14th.   

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

February 2nd – Groundhog Day 

February 12th – Candy-gram orders 

due today!   

February 12th – Home & School 

Meeting at 5:30 pm/PSSC Meeting 

at 6:15 pm  

February 14th – 100th Day of School   

February 14th – Happy Valentine’s 

Day  

February 23rd – Interim Reports go 

home  

February 28th – Pink Shirt Day  

March 5th – 9th  March Break  

March 12th – School resumes after 

March Break.  


